VIRGINIA:

A Work Session of the Lancaster County Board of Supervisors was held in the

courthouse of said county on Tuesday, April 10, 2001.

Present: F. W. Jenkins, Jr., Chairman

> Cundiff H. Simmons, Vice Chair Patrick G. Frere, Board Member

B. Wally Beauchamp, Board Member

William H. Pennell, Jr., County Administrator

Mr. Jenkins called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

**School Budget** 

The Board of Supervisors asked Mr. Pennell to determine how many employees

were at the schools (i.e. Teachers, Para Professional, Non Instructional, Transportation,

Operations/Maintenance and Administration).

The Board of Supervisors asked Mr. Pennell to get the per student state's

contribution.

Mr. Pennell was asked to inquire of Dr. Latimore if the pay scale for Teachers and

Non-Instruction could be cut back so the salary scale can be adopted quicker without

additional funds for teacher pay raises?

Motion was made by Mr. Beauchamp to have pubic hearing for the School

Budget at the April 26, 2001 Board of Supervisors meeting.

VOTE: 4 - 0 Aye.

**ADJOURNMENT** 

Motion was made by Mr. Beauchamp to adjourn the meeting until April 26, 2001

at 6:00 p.m. in Mr. Pennell's office to hear further comments from Davenport and

Company.

VOTE: 4 - 0 Aye.